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Wednesday November 30th, 2022

GR6 & WINGS Last Week of Term, 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we approach the end of term and start of the Christmas break, it can seem like a million things are happening at
once. I’d like to take this opportunity to inform you of our festive plans for the final week of term, which includes an
important change to the year 13 (Wings) timetable for next week.

Year 12 (GR6) week starting December 5th

MONDAY School as normal  at The Swan. No changes to transport.

TUESDAY School as normal at The Swan but with a special visit from Berkshire Reptile
Encounters! Students can take part in an hour long reptile encounter, if they wish. No
changes to transport.

WEDNESDAY School as normal at The Swan. We will be walking into town to get our skates on for
Windsor on Ice. Please ensure your young person has a pair of gloves. We’ll return to The
Swan for our third annual Japanese Christmas Lunch, before our End of Term Awards
Ceremony. No changes to transport.

THURSDAY It’s PANTO DAY! This is the final day of term. Students will be visiting the state apartments
of Windsor castle before heading to Windsor’s Old Court Arts Centre to watch the world
famous Green Room Staff Pantomime. No changes to transport.

Year 13 (WINGS) week starting December 5th

MONDAY School as normal  at The Swan. No changes to transport.

TUESDAY School as normal at The Swan but with a special visit from Berkshire Reptile
Encounters! Students can take part in an hour long reptile encounter, if they wish. No
changes to transport.

WEDNESDAY School as normal at The Swan. We will be walking into town to get our skates on for
Windsor on Ice. Please ensure your young person has a pair of gloves. We’ll return to The
Swan for our third annual Japanese Christmas Lunch, before our End of Term Awards
Ceremony. No changes to transport.

THURSDAY It’s PANTO DAY! We couldn’t perform the panto without the support of our Wings
students. So, we’re getting them in for this special event and it will be the final day of their
term. We have changed transport for those who arrive by taxi, and request that parents
drop students off at The Swan on Thursday at the usual time. Wings students will be
having a special festive brunch before heading over Windsor’s Old Court Arts Centre to
watch the world famous Green Room Staff Pantomime. Transport has been changed.

FRIDAY No school. Happy Christmas!

I hope you’ll all agree, it’s going to be an action-packed festive week of fun (and reptiles, but why not?!). School will
resume on Thursday the 5th of January.



If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me or the office at office@thegreenroomschool.com or on 01753
915420.

Thanks, and have a wonderful Christmas,

Matthew Allen
GRC Deputy Head of School
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